
Parent Memo 

 

October 3, 2023 

Dear Parents,  
 
WALK-A-THON 
Reminder to hand in pledge forms with all monies tomorrow Wednesday, 
October 4.   
Friday, October 6 - Walkathon will be an early dismissal @ 11:30am.  Please 
dress appropriately for the weather.  
 
CROSS COUNTRY MEET - TOMORROW, OCTOBER 4, 2023 
Hot lunch will not be distributed at the Cross-Country meet. Parents are welcome 
to pick it up at the school or your child can have it for lunch on Thursday.  
 
THREE WAY CONFERENCES - FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2023 
As a courtesy to our families with three or more children, a signup link will be 
sent to those families today. All other families will receive the signup link on 
Thursday.  
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
CELEBRATION OF LIGHT – TUESDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2023      
This year’s spiritual theme, “Living, Celebrating and Proclaiming Our Faith,” is 
one that is meant to inspire, challenge, and encourage us to deepen our faith, 
grow in knowledge and understanding, and to build a sense of community and 
belonging. When we think of all the wonderful people we have in our community 
and their important roles, it really gives us a sense of belonging knowing that we 
are all here sharing our unique talents and gifts together each day. In keeping 
with our theme, we would like students to dress up as people in our community 
who help us every day, such as religious, Saints, doctors, nurses, police officers, 
Firefighters, paramedics, bakers, gardeners, school employees, bank 
employees, lawyers, artists, and so on. Students can also come to school 
dressed in their favourite fall colours. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the office.  
 
Thank you.  
 


